Little Paper Worlds Fantastical Beasts Colour
And
If you ally obsession such a referred little paper worlds fantastical beasts
colour and books that will offer you worth, acquire the enormously best seller
from us currently from several preferred authors. If you want to funny books,
lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are next launched,
from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all ebook collections little paper worlds
fantastical beasts colour and that we will completely offer. It is not
regarding the costs. Its nearly what you compulsion currently. This little
paper worlds fantastical beasts colour and, as one of the most effective
sellers here will unquestionably be in the course of the best options to
review.

Ballerina Theater Anna Brett 2017-02-01 Put the world is in your child's hands
with this book that lets them color in and build their own amazing threedimensional playset. Your child will spend hours coloring, creating, and
playing with Ballerina Theater. Kids can build scenes from favorite ballets,
including Romeo and Juliet, Swan Lake, and The Nutcracker. They can create a
scene from each ballet--or create their own! All it takes is some colored pens
or pencils and a healthy imagination! Children can color in and stack these
die-cut card sheets and then mix and match them to create different
colorscapes. Die-cut holes in the middle of the cards help create a stunning
layered effect when the cards are stacked one behind another in the base.
Twenty-four double-sided, press-out card sheets allow kids to put together many
different card combinations to create their very own scenes.
Benevolent Devon Trevarrow Flaherty 2013-02 Gaby LeFevre is a suburban,
Midwestern firecracker, growing up in the 80s and 90s and saving the world one
homeless person, centenarian, and orphan at a time. With her crew of twin
sister, Annie, smitten Mikhail, and frenemy Mel, she's a pamphlet-wielding
humanitarian, tackling a broken world full of heroes and heroines, villains and
magical seeds, and Northwyth stories. Beginning with a roadkill-burying nineyear-old and a gas-leak explosion, it follows Gaby as she traverses childhood
and young adulthood with characteristic intensity and a penchant for disaster.
Meanwhile, the large cast of compelling characters entertains and the Northwyth
legends draw you into their magic.
Carlos Ezquerra's 2000ad and Judge Dredd Colouring Book Lisa Mills 2017-09-26
Colour like Carlos! One of the best-loved and most successful sci-fi fantasy
creators in the world collects 50 superb drawings of his top characters in a
colouring book guaranteed to get your creative and law-giving juices flowing.
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Colour your way! Indulge your inner artist and immerse yourself in the world of
Mega-City One. Gaze into the fist of Dredd! Judge Dredd -- The Lawman of the
Future and the subject of two major feature movies and a forthcoming TV series,
is notorious for his stern stance on upholding The Law. It's the Law! Go wild
with colour as Dredd arrests perps, chases mutants on his Lawmaster Bike, and
fights zombies! Strontium Dog, Wulf Sternhammer, Durham Red, Judge Anderson,
The Dark Judges, The Fatties, and many more beloved characters from the pages
of 2000AD join Dredd in this epic collection of Carlos's stunning creations.
Unleash your creativity, relax, and lose yourself in the sci-fi world of Carlos
Ezquerra! Includes special introduction by John Wagner - Judge Dredd writercreator!
Winds of Pood Diana Savastano 2012-07 What could possibly keep Lewis Tiggle
from enjoying his twelfth birthday and the last day of school before summer
vacation? Having his sister, Lallie, under foot might spoil his special day.
But what he doesn't know is that together with Lallie, their precocious cat,
and a friendly mouse, they'll all be sucked into a watery hole in the wake of a
very strange storm that strikes their seaside village of Mousehole, England. A
terrifying voyage through the depths of the ocean takes them to a mysterious
place called Pood: a hostile, threatening land filled with secrecy and
oddities. When they learn that three Topland children are being held captive in
Pood, a race begins to rescue them and find a way home. But finding a way out
is not so easy when you're trapped under the sea in a place that brings things
in, but never lets them out.
The Book of Beasts Jonny Marx 2016-08 Filled with hundreds of mythical monsters
from around the world, The Book of Beastswill take readers on an epic colouring
quest through ancient lands and lore. Including creatures from Aboriginal,
African, Mesoamerican, Greek, Roman, Indian, Norse, Chinese and Japanese tales.
Remedy Kj Simmill 2021-08-14 Solo Medalist Winner, New Apple Award for
Excellence (Fantasy) Independent Author Network, Finalist, Book Of The Year
Awards (Action & Adventure) Readers Favorite 2018 Award for Adventure Semifinalist in 2019 Kindle Book Awards Before there were legends, there was war.
Before fables became twisted truth and distorted tales. Things deemed too
dangerous were sealed, and bound for all eternity. Or so it was believed.
Whispers from an ancient realm threaten the peace, drawing a lone adventurer
into The Depths of Acheron. He seeks something from within this sealed domain,
and those banished want something in return. Something belonging to them. The
time has come for the forgotten to be unveiled, and for the sealed to be
unbound. Only then will the world know true fear. Each book in The Forgotten
Legacies series reads as stand alone, and donates a percent of royalties to The
DMWS: an independent charity supporting those who put themselves in harm's way
to serve our country, including Armed Forces personnel, Reservists, Veterans
and their families, and the police.
Whimsical World #2 Coloring Book Molly Harrison 2016-06-04 Let your heart be
filled with cuteness! Whimsical World #2 is another coloring book by artist
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Molly Harrison, featuring fairies, witches, angels, mermaids and more. The
characters are sweet and childlike, in whimsical settings. If you like this
book, please be sure to see Whimsical World which is the first in the "series"
of sweet, tiny, fantastical creatures and characters. This coloring book is
suitable for colored pencils, markers (be sure to put a piece of heavy paper
between the pages), chalk pastel, and gel pen. It is not suitable for any kind
of wet media. Have fun coloring to your heart's content!
Birds in Beards Coloring Book Shoshanah Lee Marohn 2016-03-30 33 gorgeous men
with beards, 42 birds, one little girl, one cat, one lady being attacked by a
chicken, and one long, snarky, anti-love poem, all are included in this
coloring book for adults.*Special thanks to cover model Victorio Piva.
Dragon Born Ela Lourenco 2015-06-22 Far in the distant reaches of the universe
is a world called Azmantium. A planet with lilac skies, jade green seas and
fiery red suns. A planet where everything, from the tides of the sea to life
itself, is rooted in magic. Children are assessed at an early age and trained
according to their unique magical talents. Lara, an orphan who has no memory of
her true origins, is unaware that she has a vital role to play in the ancient
prophesies that are about to begin coming true. Older than most who are just
beginning their magical training, Lara will soon find out that destiny waits
for no one, especially when the fate of the world rests on their shoulders.
With the help of her new friends, Lara will learn that in order to save the
future, she must journey into the past - to a time when Dragons ruled the
world! This is the first book in the upcoming Dragon Born series!
Mindful Mosaic Joanne Lehman 2015-12-12 Is that a shell? A pile of rocks?
Waves, leaves, clouds? A stained glass window? Or just an inviting group of
lines and shapes? And what do you want to do with it? It's all up to you, and
it doesn't matter what you decide. This coloring book is a no-pressure
invitation - to play, explore, focus, dream, or rest. These abstract, mosaicstyle doodles can stimulate your imagination, free you from constraints, and
pull you into a whimsical world of color. Color the shapes, color the spaces
between the shapes, or color both. Emphasize patterns or fill spaces randomly.
Use ninety-six colors or six, or just one! Get out a fine-tip pen and add to
the designs - draw in borders, or shapes within or around the given shapes.
There are even some blank pages at the end to fill with your own completely
original doodles. Doodler JoAnne Lehman lives in Madison, Wisconsin, where she
co-manages Zwerg Acres Urban Farm and Zwerg Acres Productions.
I'm a Ballerina Cristie Will 2015-10-29 Your little ballerina will love this
coloring book. Filled with inspiring dance images, this will get those little
feet moving and brains working well. When coloring, a child becomes familiar
with colors, shapes, lines and forms. The activity also helps improve social
and communication skills for interaction with others. Grab a copy of this
coloring book today!
Beauty and the Beast Stained Glass Coloring Book Marty Noble 1996-09-05 Eight
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exciting scenes from the delightful story about a beautiful young girl and the
grotesque creature that has won her love.
Undersea Kingdom 2018-03 Colour in and build your own amazing three-dimensional
underwater world! Journey under the sea to a land of mermaids, exotic fish,
magical palaces and more in this spectacular 3D colourscapes book you can play
with over and over again. Open the book to discover 24 of 24 double-sided
press-out sheets. Colour in and stack them in the base in any order you like,
to reveal different magical scenes. With so many card combinations, the fun
doesn't stop once the cards have been coloured in - kids can keep creating new
colourscapes with different card arrangements. This is a cool and creative
colouring kit that is sure to spark children's imaginations.
How to Draw Griffins, Unicorns, and Other Mythical Beasts A. J Sautter
2016-01-01 Creatures in fantastic tales have captured people?s imaginations for
hundreds of years. Now fantasy fans can bring their imaginations to life and
discover their inner artist by learning to draw their favorite fantastic
creatures. Simple, step-by-step instructions teach readers to draw griffins,
unicorns, minotaurs, and several other mythical beasts.
Aquarian May McGoldrick 2019-03-04 Killian knows all about vampires and aliens.
They’re not real. But when a handsome swimmer climbs into her storm-tossed boat
an hour from her summer destination, the worlds of fantasy and reality suddenly
collide… Cuttylea Island has no mall, no social scene, and no action. But it
does have a mysterious stone tower, ageless islanders, and a secret as
astonishing as a mermaid’s tale… Before the summer is through, Killian will
find the truth of her family’s past…and the role she is destined to play in a
centuries-old curse.
Fantastical Beasts 2018-03 Colour in and create your own amazing threedimensional world full of fantastic mythical beasts! Journey to a land of
werewolves, giant spiders, basilisks, three-headed dogs, dragons, griffins and
more in this spectacular 3D colourscapes book you can play with over and over
again. Open the book to discover 24 double-sided press-out sheets. Colour in
and stack them in the base in any order you like, to reveal different magical
scenes. With so many card combinations, the fun doesn't stop once the cards
have been coloured in - kids can keep creating new colourscapes with different
card arrangements. This is a cool and creative colouring kit that is sure to
spark children's imaginations.
Fantastic Beasts and Where to Find Them: Coloring and Creativity Book Inc.
Scholastic 2016-11-18 Fans will have hours of fun with this interactive
activity book based on the movie, full of creative prompts that will inspire
fans to draw, doodle, color, and create!
Little Celtic Stained Glass Coloring Book John Green 1993-09-01 Eight authentic
designs to color and hang near a light source: St. Matthew, a man and a bird,
interlaced figures, an angel, a merman, a Celtic cross, and two others.
little-paper-worlds-fantastical-beasts-colour-and
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Adult Coloring Books 2020-05-12 BEAUTIFUL MANDALAS - BIGGEST, MOST BEAUTIFUL
MANDALAS COLORING BOOK - A TREASURE FOR MANDALA LOVERSColoring Book For Adults:
26 Mandalas: Stress Relieving Mandala Designs for Adults Relaxation, this adult
coloring book has 26 stress relieving mandala designs to provide hours of fun,
calm, relaxation and stress relief through creative expression. Designs range
in complexity and detail from beginner to expert-level.You will Love this
Coloring Book. It offers: Stress Relieving Designs that are Great for
Relaxation. Each coloring page is designed to provide calmness and relaxation
as you channelize your energies for creative expression.Beautiful Artwork and
Designs. Well-crafted illustrations and designs that lay the groundwork for you
to create your own frame-worthy masterpieces.High Resolution Printing. Each
image is printed in high resolution to offer crisp, sharp designs that enable
trouble free coloring and high quality display.Suitable for All Skill Levels.
This coloring book offers a broad variety of designs suited for all skill
levels - ranging from beginner to expert level.A Great Gift. Coloring books
make a wonderful gift Anthony Hamilton coloring books are frequently one of the
most gifted items.Buy Now & Relax.Scroll to the top of the page and click the
Add to Cart button.
The Dreamer E. J. Mellow 2015-05-15 It's night. Always night. Dreams guard
against the evil forged by nightmares. Infinite shooting stars illuminate a
moonless sky. A city stands alone, surrounded by a darkened field. On its
fringes, a man watches one star separate from the masses and fall. What
survives the crash will unveil a secret centuries long hidden. Molly hasn't
slept well since the night of her twenty-fourth birthday. Being struck by
lightning might have something to do with it, but then again, her chicken did
look a little undercooked at dinner. Whatever the culprit, her life quickly
catapults from mundane to insane as, night after night, Molly is transported
through her once dreamless sleep to a mysterious land illuminated by shooting
stars. There she meets the captivating but frustrating Dev, and together they
discover Molly possesses a power coveted by his people--the ability to conjure
almost anything she desires into existence. Seduced by the possibilities of
this gift, Molly shifts her attention from waking life toward the man, the
magic, and the world found in her dreams. But Molly must ask herself--does
something truly exist if you only see it when you close your eyes? Faced with
the threat of losing everything--her job, best friend, boyfriend, and most
importantly, that little thing called her sanity--Molly will learn just how far
she'll go to uncover what is real and what is merely a figment of her
imagination.
E Kate Wrath 2014-05-04 A poignant tale of love and friendship in a world
beyond hope...Outpost Three: a huddle of crumbling buildings choked by a
concrete wall. Cracked pavement, rusted metal, splintering boards. Huge robotic
Sentries police the streets, but the Ten Laws are broken every time one turns
its back.Eden is determined, smart, and a born survivor. Stripped of her
memories and dumped on the streets of the Outpost, slavers and starvation are
only the beginning of her problems. A devastating conflict is coming that
threatens to consume her world and tear her newfound family apart.Life is
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harsh. It makes no exceptions. Not even for the innocent. "Absolutely heartstopping! Grizzly, dark, haunting and gripping in a way that kept me glued in
to the very end. If you are looking for a strong and smart heroine in a kick
butt dystopian world, this is the book for you." - Leti Del Mar, author of Land
of the Unaltered"A dark dystopian world, intelligent robots, warlords,
rats...oh and sexy boys. 'E' has everything you could ask for." - Nicola S.
Dorrington, author of Chasing Freedom"The characters are fascinating,
especially the enigmatic love interest Jonas, and his threatening rival, the
dark and sizzling Matt." - Pol Blaze, author of Pan-Dim.
Little Blue Planet Michele Downs 2016-03-19 Lucky child - what a wondrous world
you live in! This is the theme of Little Blue Planet - a book meant to be read
aloud to very young children. As you and the child explore the pages of this
book, you will encounter the natural wonders of our world: forests, jungles,
volcanoes, swamps, coral reefs and many more. Each of these wonders is captured
in a two-page spread, with a scenic watercolor on the left and an imaginative
view featuring a child on the right. This book is a first travelogue for the
tiny set. It is primarily a picture book, but has just enough text to provide
context and encourage the child to imagine what it would be like to visit this
place. This book makes for a beautiful and quick read.
The Last Legend J. B. Wichterich 2014-05 A heavenly shade of blue was always in
her eyes and her innocent smile captured the hearts of many. But even a
beautiful smile can cover the ugliest of things. Who would've ever known that
the beautiful and loving Princess Marrisa would fall victim to a very dark and
hostile scheme, conjured up by something that is as old as time? No one did—not
even Tairren, who was one of Marrisa's dearest friends. Overtaken by Marrisa's
beauty and charm, Tairren was very much in love with her and would do anything
for her—even if that meant facing the overwhelming powers of darkness… It was
on Marrisa's long awaited sixteenth birthday, her engagement to Prince Phillip
and the day before her enthronement to the kingdom of Ishkar, when it happened.
When Marrisa is abducted by someone she had always trusted, she is forced into
the Forbidden Lands of Minslethrate and awakens upon a plot that would shake
the world. With the company of his very different comrades, the unconventional
Lady Natalia and the arrogant Prince Phillip of Ishkar, Tairren travels across
the uncertain lands of Minslethrate to rescue Marrisa. They begin to realize
that their precarious situation is dealing with more than just a kidnapped
princess—that's just the beginning... They must trust in the unseen God of
Light and have faith in a legend that they don't even understand. While their
beloved princess awaits a terrifying fate, they must become awakened by light
if they are to face their own dark quest… Prophecy stirs, blood spills, light
burns and darkness screams—revealing The Last Legend…
Inn Between Worlds Thomas Farmer 2017-10-21 Sitting outside of time and space
is the Inn Between Worlds. Residents might say it's a place for travelers, or a
place to rest, a place to find excitement. Or they might say it's dangerous and
to be avoided at all costs because Reality Does Not Work Right inside its
infinite walls. Contained in these pages are three stories that all share one
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important point: Their events would not have been possible without The Inn.
"Gideon Wallace and the Sapphire Woman" is the first story in a new series by
Thomas A Farmer, and shows what happens when a mortal man finds himself drawn
into a fight between gods. In "Chaos Candy," by Amie Gibbons, supernatural
bounty hunter Zee tries to uncover a dark secret and learns much more than she
ever wanted to know. Finally, Michael David Anderson's "Flux" continues the
adventures of Teddy Dormer, taking him once again to strange new places and
showing him new nightmares.
The British Essayists: World Alexander Chalmers 1823
Color Between the Lines! Color Fun Coloring Book Smarter Activity Books for
Kids 2016-08-06 This coloring book is about improving the hand grip and control
for improved motor and handwriting skills. There's so much freedom about
coloring, starting from the choice of colors and the different stroke
techniques. Coloring is also non time limiting as it can be done for as long as
your child wants to and on his/her own pace. Encourage coloring today!
Dragon Finley Aaron 2014-11-24 Dragon—Book One of the Dragon Eye seriesIlsa has
been afraid of dragons ever since she saw them in the sky the night she was
chased from her village as a child. Now, a decade later, she'd love to return
to the place she once called home—if only she knew where to find home.Truth is,
Ilsa doesn't know who she is. She only knows her father left her in the care of
a guy named Ram, who teaches her swordsmanship in a butcher shop until the day
when it's safe for her to continue home.But it may never be safe, and their
enemies are closing in. Ilsa and Ram are being hunted, and they must flee
through the dangers that bar them from their homeland. The journey will require
all their skill and strength, but it will also uncover the secrets of who Ilsa
is and where she belongs. She's always longed for the truth, but once she
learns it, can she accept it? Is she…a dragon? And do those ancient monsters
even deserve to live?The Dragon Eye series books:One: DragonTwo: HydraThree:
PhoenixFour: VixenFive: DraculSix: Basilisk
The Uprising Marc Remus 2017-08-16 Magora is about to fall to the hordes of
ravenous Unfinished camped right beneath its walls when Holly O'Flanigan
returns to the parallel world for the fourth time. To save the place they have
come to love, Holly and her friends Brian, Rufus, and Amanda risk everything on
a perilous journey through the dark realm ruled by the evil Duke of Cuspidor.
There they find the hidden city of the Woodspeople and a mysterious link to
Holly's Grandpa Nikolas. When they return to the island of Magora, Holly has
some big questions to answer. Will she accept the power the High Councilor Krah
offers her? Can she find a way to defeat the Unfinished and save Magora? And
most of all, where does she really belong-in the real world or a fantasy one?
Holly is torn between the two, and as the surprises mount higher, and an
instructor is killed, Holly learns that nothing is what it seems, either in
Donkleywood or Magora.
THE MAGICAL WORLD OF FAIRIES (Illustrated Edition) Andrew Lang 2020-06-10 The
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Andrew Lang collection of classic fairytales, myths and folk tales includes
among many other stories - the classic tales of Brother Grimm and Anderson, the
legends of Norse mythology, Arabian Nights, American Indians, Australian
Bushmen and African Kaffirs. The collections presents the greatest French,
Spanish, Russian, Danish, Norwegian fairytales, Sicilian traditional tales, as
well as stories from Persia, Lapland, Brazil, India, Romania, Serbia, Japan,
China, Lithuania, Africa and Portugal. _x000D_ Content: _x000D_ The Blue Fairy
Book_x000D_ The Red Fairy Book_x000D_ The Green Fairy Book_x000D_ The Yellow
Fairy Book_x000D_ The Pink Fairy Book_x000D_ The Grey Fairy Book_x000D_ The
Violet Fairy Book_x000D_ The Crimson Fairy Book_x000D_ The Brown Fairy
Book_x000D_ The Orange Fairy Book_x000D_ The Olive Fairy Book_x000D_ The Lilac
Fairy Book
The Super Cool Science of Harry Potter Mark Brake 2020-09-15 Discover the
scientific secrets of Harry, Hermione, Ron, Dumbledore, and more in this
unofficial guide to the Potter films and fiction. Movie-goers and young readers
the world over have been spellbound by the tales of “the boy who lived.” J. K.
Rowling’s stories have conjured ideas of magic and sorcery into our minds like
no other book series before. But nature is its own magic. And Muggle scientists
have uncovered answers for the weird and wonderful questions from the magic
world. In The Super Cool Science of Harry Potter, science writer Mark Brake
explores the facts about your favorite characters, potions, spells, and
mysteries from the boy wizard’s world. Discover the answers to questions such
as: Who was the real Merlin? Who really was the last great wizard? Do real-life
love potions work? Platform 93⁄4: are there real hidden railway stations in
London? And many more!
The Fantastical World of Magical Beasts E. Nesbit 2021-05-14 Fantastic legends,
myths and tales of magical creatures come alive in this meticulously edited
collection by e-artnow. _x000D_ Content:_x000D_ The Dragon of the North_x000D_
My Father's Dragon_x000D_ The Reluctant Dragon_x000D_ The Book of
Dragons_x000D_ The Book of Beasts_x000D_ Uncle James, or the Purple
Stranger_x000D_ The Deliverers of Their Country_x000D_ The Ice Dragon, or Do as
You Are Told_x000D_ The Island of the Nine Whirlpools_x000D_ The Dragon
Tamers_x000D_ The Fiery Dragon, or the Heart of Stone and the Heart of
Gold_x000D_ Kind Little Edmund, or the Caves and the Cockatrice_x000D_ Five
Children and It_x000D_ The Phoenix and the Carpet_x000D_ Beowulf_x000D_ The
Gorgon's Head_x000D_ The Chimæra_x000D_ The Minotaur_x000D_ The Dragon's
Teeth_x000D_ Mermaids_x000D_ The Iron Wolf_x000D_ The Good Sea Monster_x000D_
The Ogre_x000D_ The Troll's Hammer_x000D_ Jack the Giant Killer_x000D_ Jack and
the Bean-Stalk_x000D_ The Seven Voyages of Sindbad the Sailor_x000D_ The
Enchanted Horse_x000D_ Beauty and the Beast_x000D_ Alice in Wonderland_x000D_
Through the Looking Glass_x000D_ The Magical Monarch of Mo_x000D_ The Master
Key_x000D_ The Sea Fairies_x000D_ Prince Mud-Turtle_x000D_ The Princess and the
Goblin_x000D_ The Princess and Curdie_x000D_ Lilybell and Thistledown_x000D_
Ripple, the Water Sprite_x000D_ The Brownie and the Princess_x000D_ Snow-White
and Rose-Red_x000D_ Rumpelstiltskin…_x000D_ The Elves and the Shoemaker_x000D_
Puss in Boots_x000D_ The Story of Hok Lee and the Dwarfs_x000D_ The Dragon and
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His Grandmother_x000D_ The Seven-Headed Serpent_x000D_ The Giants and the HerdBoy_x000D_ How the Dragon Was Tricked_x000D_ The Goblin and the Grocer_x000D_
The Slaying of the Tanuki_x000D_ The Troll's Daughter_x000D_ The Goblin
Pony_x000D_ Herr Lazarus and the Draken_x000D_ The History of Dwarf Long
Nose_x000D_ The Headless Dwarfs_x000D_ The Prince and the Dragon_x000D_ The Boy
who found the Pots of Gold_x000D_ The Bad Boy and the Leprechaun_x000D_ The
Leprechaun, or Fairy Shoemaker_x000D_ The Boggart_x000D_ The Sick-Bed
Elves_x000D_ The Pixies_x000D_ The Brownie of Blednoch_x000D_ Elsa and the Ten
Elves_x000D_ Piskey Fine! and Piskey Gay!_x000D_ The Fairy Wedding_x000D_ The
Floating Prince_x000D_ How the Aristocrats Sailed Away (A Sequel)_x000D_
Huckleberry_x000D_ The Sprig of Holly…_x000D_ Hilda's Mermaid_x000D_ The TellTale Goblin_x000D_ The Revenge of the Gnomes_x000D_ The Rain Elves_x000D_ The
Dwarf with the Golden Beard_x000D_ The Great White Bear and the Trolls_x000D_
The King of the Buffaloes_x000D_ The Farmer and the Pixy…
The Calm Coloring Book 2015-07-08 This delightful book offers a wide and
enticing range of gorgeous designs and scenes for you to color in and make your
own. The images and patterns of flora and fauna provide a relaxing way to
explore the artist inside you. By following your creative instincts, you will
de-stress your mind and body and be rewarded with a portfolio of beautiful
finished artworks.
Hleo Rebecca Weller 2016-01-01 Our choices seal our fate. Hannah Reed is about
to learn just how important one little decision can be. Hannah's plans for a
nice, quiet senior year of high school are rapidly disintegrating. It all
starts when she innocently bursts in on Ethan Flynn in the change room of the
clothing store where she works. Ethan's presence in Hannah's world is subtle
but constant, and when he saves her life, they become linked by the workings of
an ancient society and Ethan's sworn duty to protect Hannah. Working together
to figure out what destiny wants with Hannah, the two of them stumble on a
baffling mystery that leaves even Ethan questioning what is in store for her
future. With Ethan's help, Hannah learns there is far more to this life, to her
life, than she ever realized. As they attempt to untangle Hannah's unique past
and emerging abilities, an unknown danger from Ethan's past looms ever closer.
While racing to put together the pieces of the puzzle before it's too late,
Hannah wrestles with the idea that she is anything but average, and that
perhaps she is also more to Ethan than just a job. Hleo is the first book in
the series with the same name. A story of destiny and how one decision can
change everything. When you buy a copy of Hleo, your one decision also has the
ability to change the lives of others across the globe. $3.00CAD from every
copy of Hleo purchased goes towards the amazing efforts of the Because I am a
Girl Education initiative. Fighting to bring literacy and safe learning
resources to girls living in some of the poorest nations in this world.
The Royal Rogue Elizabeth Carlton 2013-06-06 A tale of forbidden romance,
adventure, and unprecedented betrayal awaits you in The Royal Rogue. Let your
heart pound to the rhythm of clashing swords and thundering hooves in this
adrenaline fueled adventure. Set within the fabled city of Nevaharday, the
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story begins with Jaycent Connor, a reluctant prince who refuses to assume his
father's title after a mysterious illness took his parents lives. The lords of
the land couldn't sway the prince to ascend the throne and assume his rightful
place as ruler. The harder they tried, the farther the prince seemed to drift
into a realm of apathy and solitude. Then the nightmares began. Terrible,
brutal dreams that crossed the threshold into reality as the prince found
himself waking up to the wounds he had sustained in his sleep. Rest became
impossible as the life of Nevaharday's only heir teetered in the balance.
Healers were baffled, their remedies useless. So Prince Connor took matters
into his own hands. He sought the help of an outlawed band of horse folk known
as “the gypsies.” Particularly, a green eyed beauty named Levee Tensley.
Together they unravel the truth. The prince was never ill. Neither were his
parents. It all led back the magic and lies of an illusionist bent on seizing
his kingdom and extinguishing the Connor line. However, the more they uncover,
the more they wonder: can they stop him? Or are their efforts too little, too
late? Whether you're a fantasy connoisseur, horse lover, or casual reader,
Carlton's debut novel will have you enchanted from the first paragraph to the
very last page. Her race of “horse folk” are original, charming, and so
believable, they will pull you right into the story.
Other Realms: Volume One Shaun Kilgore 2014-05 Other Realms: Volume One is the
first book in a new series that collects original short stories by fantasy and
sci-fi author Shaun Kilgore. In this volume, you'll be taken to far off fantasy
worlds filled with magic, adventure, and the games of noble houses and the
plights of brave warriors. This book contains ten stories, including "A
Reckoning," "Death To The Messenger," "Midwinter Night," "Oathsworn," "The
Beast Of Mern," "The Prophet's Return," "The Risen Queen," "The Ruling," "The
Traitor," and "Winds Of Fate."
Myth World and Worriers Good Wives 2020-11-05 Grab your coloured pencils and
journey to a fantastical realm, where extraordinary mythical beasts are waiting
to be brought to life in Myth World! From the unicornand the dragonto the
krakenand the qilin, there's a magical world of wonder to colour and explore.
This book is the perfect colouring companion to the bestselling Myth Match. It
features a collection of beautifully illustrated mythical creatures from around
the world. Learn about these legendary monsters as you colour them in. Created
by Good Wives & Warriors, the internationally renowned duo of illustrators
behind Mythopediaand Myth Match.
A Little Book of Western Verse Eugene Field 1895
Half-Shell Propheces Ruthanne Reid 2016-02-14 FRIGHTENED MONSTERS. STOLEN TIME.
AND ONE SERIOUSLY UNDERESTIMATED DAMSEL. Katie ran from the magical world years
ago. She never planned on being dragged back in by a prophesying clamshell. The
seers believe she alone can prevent an apocalypse of ruined time and broken
worlds. Bran the Crow King believes she can save him from his cannibalistic
grandfather. Katie believes they're all nuts. One thing is for certain: she's
not waiting around for help. Operation Katie Saves her Own Damn Self is
little-paper-worlds-fantastical-beasts-colour-and
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officially on.
Find Me Grace Brannigan 2015-01-01 Drew Maddox is a rough Private Investigator
who believes what his eyes can see and his senses feel. He has very little use
for imagination and flights of fantasy annoy him, yet when a naked woman
suddenly appears on the road in front of his truck it sends his brain tumbling
and his life into a spiral of myth he can barely comprehend. Pandimora wears
her name well, causing her own flurries of Pandemonium just by existing. Born
to a mother rumored to have the madness in her, Pandimora is different than
most fairies in the Realm of Aisywel. She has little regard for the incredible
histories of her people, nor of the supposed rules. While not an outright
rebel, she skirts the laws of Faerie propriety, but no more so than when she
overhears a conversation her ears should never have found. A high elder, one of
the strongest and most magical of her people has committed a crime - and now he
knows that she has heard, and seen him. Pandimora has fled, but not before the
elder, Lukais wraps his dark tentacles of power around her, poisoning her and
barring the doors to her realm - forever. Hurt and grieving, Pandimora awakens
on a snowy road - moments from being hit by Drew Maddox's fast moving truck.
Her senses muddled, her powers muffled and her entire sense of self shaken,
Pandimora reaches out to Drew in desperation, finding in him the young boy she
once danced with in a field. With cord of attachment fully realized between
them, Faerie magic is at play, pulling them both deep into a mire of intrigue
and deceit - one that sets this unlikely pair against an entire realm of
mystical beings with their own rules, trials and meanings. "Find Me" is Book
One in the new Faeries Lost Trilogy - an epic journey into the center of the
unknown and the hearts of two souls that can never be.
Mektar Scott Becker 2016-02-03 The Earth is at a crossroads. Adrian Miller,
one-time ruler of the modern world, reviled by many, is presumed dead. But in
truth, he is quite lost, trapped on an alien world. Now finding himself with a
second chance, he takes the opportunity to try and reconcile with his past,
build a new future. But it soon becomes apparent that far more than his
conscience is at stake if he can't. Henry Forman, beloved hero and brilliant
engineer, has his new life with the woman he loves ripped swiftly out from
under him before it begins. A crisis of unprecedented scale emerges. He must
rise to face this challenge, as there aren't many others who will. And yet, he
doubts that he can do enough to make a difference this time. Both must race
against the clock if they are to rediscover who they really are, and save all
of humanity from a terrible fate. Destiny may have stitched their lives in
place, but strings can sometimes unravel.
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